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May 4 , 2020 

To,        

The Manager (Listing),      

The BSE Limited       

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,     

Dalal Street,       

Mumbai 400 001      

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Restarting of manufacturing operations on staggered 

basis. 

 

We refer to our earlier communication dated 24th March, 2020, concerning lockdown of the Company’s 

Plant in terms of Order issued by Government of India/ State Government/ Local Administration for 

containment of COVID-19 Epidemic in the Country directing lockdown in the entire Country. 

 

Further to the above, we would now like to inform that the manufacturing operations at Company’s 

plant located in Bangalore has been restarted as per new guide lines on lockdown measures issued by 

the State Government of Karnataka vide letter dated 2
nd

 May, 2020. 

 

We request you to kindly take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Welcast Steels Limited 

 
S. N. Jetheliya 

Company Secretary 

 

 


